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Since the last council meeting I have been supporting mature students who are struggling with their first semester at University. I have also talking to part time and distance students and trying to help them address issues surrounding participation in SU and University organised proceedings. Wesley and I are still working on parking related concerns and are in communication with the University about this. I am also working with members of the Mature Students Society to try and make the programme for semester 2 fuller and more engaging.  I have also had several meetings with Tom regarding the mature students perspective on the upcoming, proposed, changes to the module selection process.

